
12-037SP Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act 
on the Request by the City of McKinney, for 
Approval of a Site Plan for a Neighborhood Park 
(Sonntag Park), Approximately 16.94 Acres, 
Located on the Southwest Corner of Memory Lane 
and Westridge Boulevard. 

Mr. Anthony Satarino, Planner for the City of McKinney, explained the 

proposed site plan.  He stated that Staff recommends approval of the proposed 

site plan as conditioned in the staff report.

Chairman Clark opened the public hearing and called for comments.  

There being none, the Commission unanimously approved the motion by 

Commission Member Franklin, seconded by Commission Member Kochalka, to 

close the public hearing and recommend approval of the proposed site plan as 

recommended by Staff.

Chairman Clark stated that the recommendation of the Planning and 

Zoning Commission will be forwarded to the City Council meeting on April 3, 

2012.


